
From: Michele Castner <mcastner33@icloud.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: Jeff Levine <jlevine@portlandmaine.gov>, Alex Jaegerman <aqj@portlandmai...
Date: 7/22/2014 3:22 PM
Subject: July 21 meeting

Dear Jean,

Thank you again for setting up yesterday’s meeting.  I’m grateful to you and your colleagues for taking the 
time to share information about the 122 Anderson St. proposal.  I trust that you will consider the concerns 
raised and make favorable decisions/conditions that prioritize pedestrian safety and maintain the integrity 
of our vision for East Bayside.

Sincerely,

Michele Castner
86 Anderson Street
Portland, ME  04101


